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N O T I C E 
No. VSSUT/PGSR/ 216 /17                  Date: 08/03/2017 

 

The Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor is pleased to address all the Research Scholars on 

10.03.2017 at 4.30 PM in the University Auditorium. So, all are required to attend the 

meeting positively as per the schedule and venue. The attendance of research scholar shall be 

taken at 4.15 PM at the venue of the meeting.  

Sd/- 

Dean, PGS&R 

 

No. VSSUT/PGSR/ 217(5) /17                  Date: 08/03/2017 

Copy to :   

1) University Notice Board 

2) All HODs. Head of the Departments are requested to circulate this notice among  

     all Research Scholars. 

3) PICs, Civil Maint / Elect.Maint. for information and necessary action. 

4) Dean, Faculty & Planning for hoisting in the University Website. 

5) PA to VC for favour of information of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor. 

        Sd/- 

Dean, PGS&R 

 

 

 

 

 


